
Toys 

 

Our topic after half term will be ‘The Toy Box’!  

To launch our topic we would really like the children to  bring 
in a toy that they like on Wednesday 1st November.  It must 
be small enough to sit on the table in front of them as they 
are going to draw it. Please ensure the toy is named and do 
not send in anything expensive or fragile! 

We will also be learning about toys from the past so it would 
be brilliant if you could talk to your child about the toys and 
games you and their grandparents play with as children.  

Bonus points if you still have any of your childhood toys that 
you could share with them! 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

The Year 1 Team 
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